
From: Niko Thomas
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: HB3063
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 7:25:53 PM

To whom it may concern-

As a mother of 2, I strongly oppose HB3063. I also oppose the manner in which it is being fast tracked to limit
citizens' opportunity to voice our opinions. Medical and bodily freedom are basic rights. The decision to use any
drug or chemical in mine or my child's body should never be mandated by the government. It is a conversation with
our healthcare providers and a decision all people should make with as much information as possible. If we open the
gates to government mandated vaccines what other control over our bodies will we accept from the government?
This is a door I don't want opened. Regardless of views on vaccines, we should all have the right to decide what is
right for ourselves and our children.

Niko Thomas
Portland, Oregon 97211
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